
Port Orford-Langlois 
School District 2CJ
aaron Miller,  Superintendent

District Office District Mailing Address
45525 HWY 101 P.O. Box 8
Sixes, OR 97476 Port Orford, OR 97465

Superintendent’s School Board Report – May 19, 2025

“We are here to help our Students……..
Chart Their Course To Prepare For Their Futures, Navigate Challenges With Grace and 

Anchor Themselves In Our Community.”

CORRESPONDENCE
Senator Wyden  will be holding his Curry County Town Hall meeting at 
Driftwood Elementary in the playshed on Saturday, May 24 at 5:30pm.

BOARD 
Aaron’s Work – The Integrated Guidance Application has been submitted, our summer 
school application (ODE funds) was accepted and our grant reporting is up to date.

District Goals/Strategic Plan/Vision for Readiness – Staff had their final session of 
District PD around our maxims and group work on the lily pads. Mr. Miller will have a 
verbal update on progress at the meeting.

Individual Board Member/Superintendent Meetings: Please set a time.

STUDENTS/ACADEMICS
Homeschool Option Through POLSD – Mr. Miller held an initial meeting with several 
key players in local home schooling circles. He is working with them to see if there is 
critical mass to begin a program here in the POLSD. He will have a verbal update on the 
content and any outcomes from this meeting.

Summer School - A full range of educational and enrichment options are available for all 
our K-12 students. All staff have been hired, and we are ready to go. Summer meals will 
be served to ALL youth in the area, but will be available for each and every one of our 
students attending summer programming.

Driftwood Library Update – Library services will be accessed by students AT 
Driftwood next year. This will happen on Fridays in the Library/Title I Room.

STAFF
District PD Update – District PD Update – For May Friday PD Teachers will have an 
individual workday, a District PD Day and two days of TLC Work.

BUDGET
State and Federal Budget Update – The latest state revenue forecast came out earlier 
this month. Revenue is predicted to decrease by over $500 million. This will have an 
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impact budgets that come out of the legislature, but we don’t yet know specific details. 
Federal issues continue, but no further definitive answers at this time.

ODE Summer Learning Grant - We received word that our summer school application 
through ODE was accepted. We will receive a little over $35,000 from this funding. It 
will offset funding from our current summer school grant which will allow us to bank the 
money from the original grant for next summer’s academic programming.

FACILITIES
COPS GRANT UPDATE – Mr. Miller had a meeting with contractors and architects on 
the scope of this work last week. He will have a verbal update for you at the meeting.

DISTRICT EVENTS/HAPPENINGS
Mr. Miller will have a list of upcoming District events for you at the meeting.

DATES TO REMEMBER:
Next Board Meeting – June 16, 2025 – 6 p.m.


